
From: Rainey, Allen
To: Paul Bermillo
Cc: Lubozynski, Tom
Subject: Vista Landfill Quarterly Landfill Gas Migration Monitoring, WACS ID 87081
Date: Monday, August 05, 2013 1:16:00 PM

Mr. Bermillo,
 
I have reviewed the “Quarterly Methane Sampling Report” you submitted to the Department on
7/31/13.  The report shows methane gas was not detected at locations designated for monitoring at
the time of the 7/25/13 monitoring event.  Please continue the quarterly landfill gas monitoring as
required by your solid waste permit.  (I’m sorry I misspelled your name in my earlier email
concerning Pine Ridge Landfill.)
 
 
Allen Rainey
Environmental Specialist, Waste & Air Resource Programs
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Central District
3319 Maguire Blvd., Suite 232
Orlando, FL 32803-3767
allen.rainey@dep.state.fl.us
407-897-2929
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